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Senator Tipping, Representative Roeder, and Honorable Members of the Labor 
Committee,
Thank you for your work and your engagement with everyone’s testimony on Paid 
Family & Medical Leave. 
My name is Sarah Lyman, resident of New Gloucester. I am writing  today in 
opposition of the bills before the committee today, including: LD406, LD539,  
LD1273, LD952, LD1400, LD1249, LD1333, LD1712, LD 1169 | LD 1307, LD 
1712, and LD1221.
Paid Family & Medical Leave is a very popular program that protects Maines people 
during inevitable and often awful situations. With all of the support it has, it deserves 
to be carried out as originally written before adaptations and changes are considered. 
Changes at this point will create confusion and our state’s employers need stability to 
be able to plan and implement. 

I especially appreciate this policy and the insurance it gives me. Please keep Paid 
Family & Medical Leave as it is now. I urge you to vote “Ought not to Pass” on these 
bills. Thank you!”
Thank you for the opportunity to share with the Labor Committee,
Sarah


